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Joe Serrano

From: Becky Steinbruner <ki6tkb@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 11:20 AM
To: LAFCO Info
Cc: Joe Serrano; Francisco Estrada; Nate Lackey; Becky Steinbruner
Subject: Letter to Santa Cruz County LAFCO

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email.**** 

Dear Santa Cruz County LAFCO, 
I request that the LAFCO website be updated to reflect that the Branciforte Fire District Reorganization was finalized on 
December 8, 2023.  https://santacruzlafco.org/bfpd_reorganization/ 
 
I also request that the Branciforte Fire District Reorganization matter be an agenda item on the January 10, 2024 LAFCO 
agenda.  There is no public information item provided regarding the final CalPERS negotiations and settlements for the 
former Branciforte Fire District staff, the status of the Branciforte Fire Station,  or the status of the Branciforte Advisory 
Committee.   
 
Please include this information as an agenda item for public transparency.  I feel this is important, and merits regular 
reports from Scotts Valley Fire District staff to LAFCO for the next few months. 
 
Also, I do not see any mention of the LAFCO-funded  AP Triton Fire Service Study that has been in progress and 
promised for a long time.  Please place this item on the January 10, 2024 LAFCO agenda for public discussion for 
transparency and public discussion.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Becky Steinbruner 
 


